Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2007 11:21 PM
To: il.doc.gov; David McDonald

Cc: Q/ERBIL/DOC)
Subject: ?7: Oil company

And many thanks to you too\gill Appreciated the meeung today and also will apprecmtc your keeping in touch
with us toward the future. We will do same.

Cheers,
Ken
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David, Ken,
It was a real pleasure meeting with you today hope you a fruitful visit to Kurdistan.

The oil company which is in negotiation process with the KRG to explore fields in Gulley Keer (Shekhan Area) and
Ain Sifni; is a consortium consists of {J D 2s operator and—. a Delaware LLG as
ﬁnam:mi investor, these fields are to the east of Mosul and South of Dohuk province inKurdistan .

The mail address for (SR of th NI S

Please feel free to contact in case you need any support form our office here inErbil ;

Best Regards,
Senior Commercial Specialist
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